
【Important】 

 The news of changing the way 

to use arena. 

Thank you for using plaza. 

From March 17th in 2025, please don't use shoes for 

outside in arena not to fall down and to protect floor. 
 

・Over elementary school students have to bring shoes 

for inside. 

・Under elementary school students basically are barefoot 

and guardians need to put on slippers. However, when 

infants play table tennis, and play anything at indoor 

shoes corner, please bring indoor shoes. 
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